
 

 MEMO 
To: 
 

All Anglophone West School District Community User Groups 
 

From: Shawn Tracey, Director of Finance and Administration 
 

cc: David McTimoney - Superintendent, Principals 
 

Date: March 14, 2020 
 

Re: Covid-19 Virus (Coronavirus) and cancelation of all Community Use of 
Schools 

Covid-19 has been upgraded to a Pandemic and New Brunswick has its first official 
confirmed case. Various restrictions and guidelines are in place from EECD to help 
minimize the risk of exposure to students and staff, including the closure of all New 
Brunswick Schools for 2 weeks. 
 
Community Use of Schools is cancelled effective Monday, March 16, 2020 until further 
notice. 
 
We understand this may cause some inconvenience but believe it is important to 
maintain consistency with the direction of our Province. We will communicate with you  
in the near future regarding next steps and any additional information related to this 
matter that we can share. 

 


